SaturdayfiS#September

WELCOME NEW MEMBER
A warm welcome taMerrilyn Amiet

We hope you enjoy your experience at
TAS and that you make full use of our
many facilities and friendly atmosphere|.
Keep up to date with our Newsletters,
web page
(toowoombaartsociety.com.au)
Facebook page (TAS oowoomba Art
Society) as well as the noéboard &
printed materials in the corridor.

NB. If you have paid for membership
online using direct debit & have not
received a receipt or membership card
in the mail it could be because you did
not give us your address/email/phone
number. If this is youplease email your
details totwbalgodsall@gmail.corh
Subject Attn. Sandra

FROM THEDITOR

In the absence of ASPresident, Allan Bruce who is visiting China w
Amabhl, | shall endeavour to bring you the lateBAS news and
information.

Thank youvery muchto all our artists who submitted works an
congratulations to those who had worlselected to be hungn this

&SI NRa&a aSYoSNE It ywdsIiking Bpedirgda Satukday)
1st September for a fabulous exhibition with well over one hundre
attendees to see 120 artworks by 54 TAS membér¥ A a
selectors/judges were Linda Hutton, Secondary School Art Teache
Daniel Qualischefski from TRAIhe prize winners are as followEhe
Anne & Fred Gardiner Award for Best Picture5 SA NRNB w
G hdzi 2 F ThefN&ncy CulifzdéPdrze for Runnep Best Picture
¢cLFEY laH&@K /[ 2 diyelHely Haré @®rize for Bes
Experimental Work¢2 A f £ A Y a DRENID ENE ¢ Sill ]
t I 0NRY Q@ A/ORBYYR /.22 (21 dyNSFQIZnd aore-difij
speciabward for best watercolour donated by Lindsay MacMahon fr
Jasco and selected by Sandy Pottinger2 6 @ y & NB R RI¥a

Highly Commended Certificatesere awarded to Rdse y / N
{ LR34 Ay I S{{ 336 dANDEBA & ©.yTR2 2. YN § (i
GCKAY 1Ay 3 G 2Redisgols are réaldri) M Beé sbmeas
epidemic so be sure to visit soon to snap up some very beautiful
affordable artworks!Enjoy the plotos below taken by Diana Battle 4
the opening.
ROSTER(f you have not yet signed up to sit the exhibition, please d(
ASAR; particularlyfor the afternoon shifts during Carnival we€ekhe
roster is on the white board near ¢hback door

If you are opening the Gallery in the mornirgtsweekends and daily
during Carnival time and do not hold a door kegntactPeggy, Lee o
Dianabeforehandas tohow you caraccess a key

Please readhe notice below regarding catering. You may be reeqli
to help sell cold drinks & food given the number of visitors to TAS du
the Carnival in past years.
Lee Perinet Editor.

CATERING DURING THE CARNIVAL OF FLOVFERS30" September

For the first time ever,His year, 0 attract visitors (and sales) to the two Exhibitions (the Art ip
Bark displaysin Studio 2), there will be tea, coffee, cold drinks & small cakes/slices/biscuits

Todefraycosts and hopefully to makesmall profitplease donate sweeind/or savoury slices,
muffins, cupcakes, etdBe generous We will be feeding the masses!
Please contact Ledeeperinet@gmail.com deast a week before the Carnival if you can help

sale in the courtyard from 10am to 4pm daily.

for



UPCOMING WORKSHOPS

Places are limited so book ASAP!
For further information and to book, g(
to either Toowoomba Life Drawingr

TASFacebook page
Not a Facebook fan?
You can email Katy Woods
katyfromthewoods@gmail.com
or
phone Mike Grice 0423 943 930

JUST A REMINDER
It has been reported several times
recently that somemembersof Monday
. & Fridaydrawing groups have not been
With Rebecca & Catherine Ketton cleaningcharcoal & pastel residue from
the tables and floor
Please consider others & clean up afte
yourselves. Better still, cover yauable
with aplastic clothor newspaper

17" November 2018, 9ari2noon or 2pm5pm
Toowoomba Art Society 1 Godsall Street,

Cost inclusive of all materials $200

Phone Rebecca 00402070 959




